From: "Pettit, Tracy@DWR" <Tracy.Pettit@water.ca.gov>

Date: July 18, 2016 at 11:50:24 AM PDT

To: "Howard, Tom@Waterboards" <Tom.Howard@waterboards.ca.gov>

Cc: "George, Michael@Waterboards" <Michael.George@Waterboards.ca.gov>, "Fernandez, Patricia@Waterboards"
<Patricia.Fernandez@waterboards.ca.gov>, "Aufdemberge, Amy (Email)" <Amy.Aufdemberge@sol.doi.gov>,
"ngmplcs@pacbell.net" <ngmplcs@pacbell.net>, "E-mail:" <CNelson@bpmnj.com>, "tshephard@neumiller.com"
<tshephard@neumiller.com>, "Evoy, Barbara@Waterboards" <Barbara.Evoy@waterboards.ca.gov>, "Herrick, John
@aol.com" <jherrlaw@aol.com>, "Grober, Les@Waterboards" <Les.Grober@waterboards.ca.gov>, "Riddle,
Diane@Waterboards" <Diane.Riddle@waterboards.ca.gov>, "Leahigh, John@DWR" <John.Leahigh@water.ca.gov>,
"ekiteck@usbr.gov" <ekiteck@usbr.gov>, "RMILLIGAN @usbr.gov" <RMILLIGAN @usbr.gov>, "Hinojosa, Tracy@DWR"
<Tracy.Hinojosa@water.ca.gov>, "Yamanaka, Dan@DWR" <Dan.Yamanaka@water.ca.gov>, "Mizell, James@DWR"
<James.Mizell@water.ca.gov>, "Ford, John@DWR" <John.Ford2 @water.ca.gov>, "rsahlberg@usbr.gov"
<rsahlberg@usbr.gov>, "Giorgi, Bryant@DWR" <Bryant.Giorgi@water.ca.gov>, "Pettit, Tracy@DWR"
<Tracy.Pettit@water.ca.gov>, "Miller, Aaron@DWR" <Aaron.Miller@water.ca.gov>, "Chu, Andy@DWR"
<Andy.Chu@water.ca.gov>

Subject: Notification of Exceedence of the Western Delta Agricultural Objective at San Joaquin River at Jersey Point

Dear Mr. Howard,

Pursuant to our January 24, 2013, letter “Protocol to Provide Earlier Notification to the State Water
Resources Control Board and Partner Fisheries Agencies”, this email serves as notification that the 14-
day running average EC value at San Joaquin River at Jersey Point exceeded .74 mmhos/cm on Sunday,
July 17, 2016. The 14-day average value reached .75 mmhos/cm on that day.

Water quality information can be found on the Department of Water Resources’ website at the
following link: http://wwwdwr.water.ca.gov/swp/operationscontrol/deltaops.cfm.

A formal notification letter will be forthcoming. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Take care.

Tracy

Tracy Pettit-Polhemus, P.E.
SWP Operations Control Office
Department of Water Resources
Phone: (916) 574-2662

Fax: (916) 574-2785
Tracy.Pettit@water.ca.gov




